
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
      October 25, 2002 

 
 

 
 
To The Honorable 

      The Common Council 
 

Subject:  Resolution permitting the Water Works to perform sewer billing 
for the Village of West Milwaukee  

 

Dear Council Members: 
 

Under MMSD rules, each municipality is responsible for the collection of sewer 
fees from each user within their jurisdiction.  
 

 The Village of West Milwaukee has asked the Milwaukee Water Works to bill the 
sewer fees to the customers in West Milwaukee.  The Water Works has the ability to 

include the sewer fee on the water bill and will generate in excess of $5,000.00 annual 
revenue. 
 

Your favorable consideration of this resolution is respectfully requested.  
 

      Sincerely, 
 
 

 
      Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent 

      Milwaukee Water Works 
 
 

 
      Mariano A. Schifalacqua, Commissioner 

      Department of Public Works 
 
RAS:sp 
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